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CORRECTION TO ITEM 163 ON THE JUNE 15, 2022, FORMAL AGENDA-
TRAFFIC SIGNAL ESTIMATING PROGRAM CONTRACT — REQUEST FOR
AWARD (ORDINANCE S-48756)

The purpose of this memo is to correct the total contract amount listed in the formal report
for item 163, page 550. The correct language should read:

“The total value of the contract will not exceed $43,700.”

Unforeseen charges by the Arizona Tax Board have prompted a revision to the amount
quoted by the vendor, increasing the original amount from $39,850 to $43,700.
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